
On February 5, 2024 the City of Wauchula Commission, in its dual role as City of Wauchula Community 
Redevelopment Agency Board, met for a workshop. 
 
Members present were Mayor Pro-Tem Neda Cobb, Russell Smith, Mayor Keith Nadaskay, Sherri 
Albritton and Gary Smith. 
 
Nadaskay adjourned the Commission Workshop and called to order the Workshop of the Board of 
Directors of the Wauchula Community Redevelopment Agency 
 
RFP CRA 24-01 Lawn Care and Landscape Maintenance 
Newman presented the document to the Board, requesting approval to seek proposals from 
vendors to provide professional services within the CRA district.  
 
Commercial Revitalization Grant Application Review 
Newman presented the grant packet to the Board for final revisions.  
 
Nadaskay adjourned the Wauchula Community Redevelopment Agency Board Meeting workshop 


